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Baptist Medical Group Oncologist Earns Third Board 
Certification 
 
PENSACOLA, Fla. (Feb. 18, 2020) – Baptist Medical Group oncologist Syed Jafri, M.D., is now triple board 
certified. He is board certified in internal medicine by the American Board of Internal Medicine (ABIM) 
and recently earned additional board certifications in hematology and oncology from the ABIM.  
 
Dr. Jafri earned his medical degree at King Edward Medical University in Lahore, Pakistan. He completed 
his internal medicine residency training and served as a chief resident at Abington Hospital Jefferson 
Health in Abington, Pennsylvania. He completed his fellowship in hematology and oncology at the 
University of Connecticut in Farmington, Connecticut.   

He is accepting new patients at Baptist Medical Group – Hematology & Oncology, located at 1717 North 
E St., Suite 231 in Pensacola. For more information about Dr. Jafri or Baptist Medical Group, visit 
BaptistMedicalGroup.org. 
 

 


